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Thomas, Cameron

From:

Sent:

To:

Cc:

Kerry Bruder

Monday, August 27, 2012 10:11 AM

Powers, Russ

Clark, Brad; Thomas, Cameron; heard.Dundas@cogeco.ca

Subject: 24 Brock St N. Dundas Development

Dear Mr Powers

As a long standing resident of Dundas I would like to express my opposition to the development of 24
Brock St North. Charm and charactor is what makes Dundas such a gem and to put a six storey
development in this neighbourhood would be completely out of charactor with the surroundings.

Please stand up for the residents of Dundas and do not let greed by a developer dictate the future of this
beautiful area.

Sincerely

Kerry Bruder

08/30/2012


